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Mayo, Ben

From: Chris Blice <chrisblice@chatham.k12.nc.us>

Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 5:30 PM

To: Mayo, Ben

Subject: Re: Flatiron Forest - Chatham County

We have and do not have any concerns as presented. 

 

On Tue, Jun 7, 2022 at 4:11 PM Mayo, Ben <bmayo@withersravenel.com> wrote: 

Hi Chris, 

  

Just want to follow up on the email below – have you had a chance to review the layout for this project? 

  

Thanks, 

Ben Mayo, P.E.  
 

 
115 MacKenan Drive   |   Cary, NC 27511  

Office: 919.469.3340   |   Direct: 919.238.0341  

bmayo@withersravenel.com 

 

 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY AND NONDISCLOSURE  

  

  

  

From: Mayo, Ben  

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 4:55 PM 

To: 'chrisblice@chatham.k12.nc.us' <chrisblice@chatham.k12.nc.us> 

Cc: Blazier, Curt <cblazier@withersravenel.com> 

Subject: Flatiron Forest - Chatham County 

  

Good afternoon Chris, 
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Please see the attached concept plan for a proposed subdivision we are working on in Chatham County. This is just 

north of the intersection of Hamlets Chapel Road and Parker Herndon Road.  

  

I am reaching out as part of the Chatham County First Plat submittal process. Please let us know if you have any 

questions, comments, or concerns about the proposed development. 

  

Thanks, 

Ben Mayo, P.E.  
WithersRavenel  

 
115 MacKenan Drive   |   Cary, NC 27511  

Office: 919.469.3340   |   Direct: 919.238.0341  

bmayo@withersravenel.com 

 

 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY AND NONDISCLOSURE  

  

 

 

 

--  
 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the  
Internet.

 
 

 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the  
Internet.

 

 

Mr. Chris D. Blice 
Chatham County Schools 

Assistant Superintendent for Operations 

t.919-542-3626 ext. 23250 

f.919-642-5611 

a. Post Office Box 128/369 West Street, Pittsboro, NC 27312 

Website Email 

 

 

****This Message was sent through the Chatham County Schools E-Mail Server**** All e-mail 

correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law, which may result 

in monitoring and disclosure to third parties, including law enforcement. 


